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SYSTEM OF GEORGIA

Sonny Perdue Ronald W. Jackson
Governor Commissioner

August 4, 2009
D.A. King
2984 Lowe Trail
Marictta, Ga. 30066
Re: Open Records Act Request
Dear Mr. King;:
I am in receipt of your Open Records Act received via email on July 30, 2009.
We have identified documents to be copied which are responsive to your request. There are
approximately 375 pages which will take 8 administrative hours to identify and copy. The total
fee for this request is 375 x $.25 = §93.75 plus 8 administrative hours at $10 per hour. Therefore
the total amount required for this request is $173.75. These documents will be available for
mailing on August 15, 2009. Upon receipts of these funds I will send out the documents.
As T have just returned from emergency surgery, I am still working on identifying the number of
pages and administrative hours required to respond to your second Open Records Act request
dated July 28, 2009.
Should you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely

Kristi M. Carman
General Counsel

1800 Century Place  Suite 400 Atlanta, Georgia 30345 404.679.1600



